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NO. XIIXXXVIXVIX 

 

 

HELLO EVERYONE! 

 

NEXT MEETING: AUGUST 15, 2021 – 1:30 PM 

 

NOTE: The meeting will be held at the 

 

Trinity Episcopal Church 

1 Blue River Road 

Canton, MA  02021 



GUEST ARTIST THIS MEETING 

 

We are excited to have Joe Cerrito as a guest artist for this 

meeting.  Joe hails from Rhode Island and is a renowned 

performer, teacher and composer.  Please check out his website: 

joecerrito.com   

We will have our play-along.  Joe will perform and if time permits 

an abbreviated open-mic session. 

 

OTHER NOTES AND ITEMS OF INTEREST 

 

 Annual Dues – if you haven’t paid as yet, please do so. The 

due date is September 1, 2021.  Remittance invoices are 

available on the MAAA website. 

 Meeting Venue – President D’Angelo is still exploring the 

possibility of returning to the Ciociaro Club in Newton for our 

monthly meetings.  We are very grateful to the pastor of the 

Trinity Episcopal Church for allowing us to use the church 

hall. 

 The “Little Rhody Accordion Festival” was held at VASA 

Park in Foster, RI August 1
st
.  Both the musicians and guests 

enjoyed a fun filled afternoon of music, food and dancing.  A 

big “thank you” to MAAA member Dan Mackowiak who 

coordinated and orchestrated the entire event from start to 

finish!  The event takes place on the first Sunday of August 

each year (August 7, 2022).  If you are interested, please 

contact Dan or myself for further information. 

 The Ruk Accordion Orchestra has been rehearsing every 

other Saturday for the last couple of months. A concert is 



being planned for December 5, 2021 at the Trinity Episcopal 

Church.  The orchestra welcomes new members at any time. 

 The New England Digital Accordion Orchestra will be 

returning to Chatham on Cape Cod for the town’s New 

Year’s celebration this year.  Further details to follow. 

 Election of Officers will be coming up this fall. 

 Newletter Entries – If you have anything you would like us to 

consider for the newsletter or website please submit it to the 

appropriate person below. 

 

 

CONTACT INFO 

 

Carmen D’Angelo, President   dangeloc@comcast.net 

Guy Lombari, Sec/Treasurer   L150@cox.net 

Newsletter Submissions    L150@cox.net 

Jim Avedisian, Webmaster   vze2v42i@verizon.net 

 

HOPE TO SEE YOU ON THE 15
TH

! 
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